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To: "Eric Moore"
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Follow up
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Ok, no problem.  Thanks for the info.  I will proceed processing your application without one.  Since
there is no hazardous slope noted on our mapping software, and no geotechnical report,  I might
have to come out and do a site visit, which is no problem.
 
Thanks and I’ll be in touch.  Have a great weekend.
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
From: Eric Moore <ericmoore89@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:05 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Follow up
 
Good morning, Rachael.
 
Received your voicemail.  The 50 degree slope was my best guess while walking up
and down from the road down to my property after many months.  It seemed to be a
bit steeper than a 45 degree slope.  No geo report completed.  Thank you for your
help!  It's very much appreciated.
 
Regards,
Eric
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